TOWN OF SULLIVAN

PARK BOARD MINUTES
DATE: April 11, 2016
Members present: Wayne Horning, Steve Drake, Tom Clark, Dave Albee, Mark Davies, Kim Guignard, Scott Pellman, Julie LaFave, John B.
 

Chairman Dave Albee formally opened the meeting at 6:01 pm 
I. SECRETARY’S REPORT
Minutes were presented. No changes noted. Wayne made a motion to accept, seconded by Mark. All were in favour. 
II.
ADDITIONS TO AGENDA


Nothing
III.
OLD BUSINESS

· Pond Update – Julie stated that the DEC permit for the pond project had to be altered slightly, but is in the final process of being approved now. The project is expected to be approved. Construction is slated to begin in August, along with the remainder of the stream project from 2015. 
· Disc Golf Update – A new layout has been designed for the course. Insurance for the work will be covered under SCC as the CNYDGA group will be working as volunteers. Also, Julie will be attending the State Parks & Rec conference mid-April and will be seeking out Innova about purchasing the 9th hole and required sleeves to move the baskets. 
IV.
NEW BUSINESS
· Seeking Grants for 2017. Project ideas?
In conjunction with the 2016-2020 Master Plan being developed now, the Board will brainstorm potential grant application worthy projects. Tentative ideas are playground improvements, USTA grants for the tennis courts, splashpad, etc. It was suggested that at the next meeting, members actually dedicate time to devise a timeline for the projects.
· Full-time & Seasonal Staff updates
Grass is starting to grow and seasonal staff will start coming in to assist with mowing and maintaining the parks. 

· Fishing Derby will be held for one year only on Father’s Day at the Chittenango Landing Canal Boat Museum. Then it will/should return to Sullivan Park once pond renovations are complete. 

Next meeting is scheduled for May 16 at 6 pm. 

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:39 pm was made by Scott and seconded by Mark. All were in favour. 
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